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12. DRAFT COMMUNICATION POLICY 
 
 The Committee considered the draft Communication Policy prepared by the Consultation and 

Communications Special Committee which has been circulated to all Standing Committees and 
Community Boards for comment and feedback to the Council via the Strategy and Finance 
Committee. 

 
 The Committee decided to support the draft Communication Policy. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


